From: Info

To: Info
Subject: RE: Resolute Bay Type A Water licence renewal application
Date: Tuesday, February 11, 2020 10:50:11 AM

From: Roy, Bhabesh <BRo ov.nu.ca>

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 7:34 AM

To: Emily Koide <ekoide@nirb.ca>; Talia Maksagak <tmaksagak@nirb.ca>
Cc: Lusty, Megan <MLusty@GQOV.NU.CA>; Roy, Bhabesh <BRoy@gov.nu.ca>
Subject: Resolute Bay Type A Water licence renewal application

Good Morning Emily and Talia,

| did online application as suggested by NPC with the discussion with Talia. Currently | am on
annual Leave until Feb.14,2020. | have very limited internet access.
| am expecting to be in the office on Feb.17.

If you have any question on my file or need any additional information, | could be available to
answer or submit at the end of the week of Feb.17. It means requires extension until Feb.
21,2020.

Please confirm this message.
Thanks.
Bhabesh Roy, P.Eng.

Baffin Regional Engineer
Ph 867 899 1345.
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